

611 S. Congress Suite 200-B Austin, TX 78704 tel (512) 326-5655 fax (512) 326-5922

Suite 402 Dallas, TX 75219 tel: (214) 599-7840 fax: (214) 599-7889

3303 Lee Parkway

Suite 290 Houston, TX 77098

3100 Richmond

tel: (713) 337-4192 fax: (713) 337-4213

May 27, 2015

Mr. Alex Gourlay, President Walgreens Boots Alliance, Inc. 200 Wilmot Road Deerfield, IL 60015

Dear Mr. Gourlay,

Texas Campaign for the Environment (TCE) is a grassroots environmental organization with 60,000 supporters who live all across the state of Texas. We would like Walgreens to follow through on your commitment to develop a policy that will keep household products that contain toxic chemicals off your shelves so that we do not have to worry about whether we are endangering the health of our families and pets when we shop at Walgreens.

We are currently engaged in education efforts through our door-to-door canvassing program to let Texans know about toxic chemicals that have been found in Walgreens consumer products. I can assure you that you will be hearing from many Texans about their response to this issue in the days, weeks and, if necessary, months ahead.

A core part of your business is selling products that are supposed to result in people becoming healthy and well. It is not acceptable that so many of the products that Walgreens sells were tested and shown to have toxic materials in them.

Boots made an effort with their European customers to avoid products with toxics inside. Surely, the combined company can learn from the experiences of Boots to quickly and effectively develop and implement policies that will keep people in Texas and across North America safe from exposure to toxic chemicals.

We look forward to working with you through the Safer Chemicals Healthy Families Mind the Store campaign to arrive at a point when your customers can be confident that the products on your shelves do not contain toxins.

Please don't hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Robin Schneider Executive Director



